
Leith ship thrown a lifeline

The  Explorer,  a  Leith-based
charity, has been awarded a grant
of  £20,000  to  develop  a
Conservation  Management  Plan  for
the  SS  Explorer,  one  of  the
country’s National Historic Ships.
The plan will be based on an official guideline drawn up by
National Historic Shops UK, and will be used to plan and
complete the conservation effort. It will be drawn up by the
Edinburgh office of Wessex Archaeology who will deliver the
plan by the end of October 2023. It is a significant project
and the result will be a blueprint for the preservation of the
ship.

Richard  Morrison,  Chairman  of  The  Explorer  said:  “We  are
incredibly grateful to The Pilgrim Trust for their support.

“This grant will enable us to take an important step forward
in  our  efforts  to  preserve  The  Explorer  for  future
generations. We are also delighted to be working with Wessex
Archaeology,  who  have  an  impressive  track  record  in  the
conservation of historic vessels.”
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